
PUBLIC HEARING 

The Overfield Township Supervisors, Wyoming County will hold a public hearing with PennDOT at 6 PM 
on Tuesday March 14th. The meeting will be for all residents or any interested parties to ask questions 
and express concerns regarding the proposed bridge replacement on SR 2021, Lower Mill City Road. The 
bridge will be closed and a 6-mile detour will be in place for approximately 60 days. The meeting will 
take place at the Township Building, 775 Lower Mill City Road and will be followed at 7 PM by the 
Supervisors’ monthly meeting.  


